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Dear Editors: 

We are very grateful for the reviewer’s valuable comment on our manuscript 

(Manuscript NO. 22306).  

 

Response to Reviewer 00071779 

Comments To Authors: A rare condition that needs to be published. Minor 

language corrections required. 

 

Answer to Reviewer 00071779 

Thank you very much for your constructive comment. Nasogastric tube 

syndrome is an uncommon but potentially life-threatening condition. We 

have submitted this paper to the proofreading of American Journal Expert. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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